
 

 
 
On May 12, 2004 the LMDC released a revised draft Deconstruction Plan for the building at 
130 Liberty Street, and formally submitted the plan to the Regulatory Agencies for review.  
The revised draft plan along with answers to frequently asked questions is available on the 
LMDC website www.renewnyc.com/130Liberty 
 
At the Public Information Open House, the LMDC and its consultants will provide information 
regarding the specific components of the deconstruction plan through arranged booths that 
individuals can visit at their own pace.  There will be the opportunity for the public to interact 
directly with project personnel and gather first hand information about the deconstruction.   
 
Additionally an overview Power Point presentation on the deconstruction plans will begin 
every half hour throughout the duration of the Open House.   
 
Representatives from the regulatory agencies involved in the deconstruction project will be 
present as well as additional city agencies and community organizations that will be providing 
general information to support community health and safety. 
 
Questions and comments about the revised draft Deconstruction Plan will be accepted in 
writing at the Open House as well as through the LMDC website, and individuals who wish to 
sign up for  the LMDC 130 Liberty Street E Update subscription list will have the opportunity 
to do so on site. 
 
For individuals unable to attend the Open House or for questions that arise anytime 
throughout the deconstruction process, please visit the LMDC website at: 
www.renewnyc.com/130Liberty  

 


